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23 January 2019

Dear Parents

| am writing to let you know that from Monday 4 February the school timetable will change to incorporate the
Year 11 Pre Public Examinations. The change will result in lunchtime being from 12.20pm and period 4
beginning at 1pm; the school day will start and finish at the same time. We will revert back to the normal
school day after half term.

I would also like to remind all parents and students that we strongly discourage the carrying of expensive
personal electronic devices in school; we are not able to accept liability if they are lost or damaged. Mobile
phones may be carried, but the use of them during the school day will result in their confiscation.

Yours sincerely
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Mr S Wilson
Headteacher
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